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February 1st, 2013
Dear Community Members,

Would you like to help increase attendance and student achievement at Berkeley High School? 
Historically we’ve had a problem with BHS students skipping class and wandering around downtown during school hours.  Last year BHS began a push to get students back in class -- and we succeeded.  Our records show that, on average, last year we had 50 students more in class every day, compared to the previous academic year.   
We’re hoping to increase student attendance even more this year, by creating two funds for incentives:
1.  The first fund would be for small rewards from local businesses to give individual students.  We are not looking for expensive items.  Could be a free (or discounted) voucher for an ice-cream cone, a bagel, a movie ticket, etc.  
2.  The second fund would be for larger donations toward one or two big rewards that could be put in a lottery.   Ideally, this prize would be worth several hundred dollars, or even several thousand dollars in order to generate student interest and media buzz. 
Please consider participating in either of the two ideas.  Not only would you be helping student attendance, you’d also be getting your business’ name associated with a worthy cause.   Donations to schools are tax-deductible.  Our tax ID number is listed in top right of this letter.  
If you prefer a financial contribution, please make out the check to Berkeley Public Education Foundation, with a note on the memo line BUSD Attendance Incentive Fund / BHS .
Contact me via email at danielroose@berkeley.net or call 510.644.6929 if you have donations or questions.  
Sincerely,
Daniel Roose

BHS Dean of Attendance 
